PATIENT REFERENCE GROUP (PRG)
MEETING HELD MANOR MEDICAL CENTRE
MINUTES FROM : Thursday 13/10/2016
Chairman: Mrs E Winfield (Ann) started at 1. 10pm
	Persons present
	Ann Winfield, Lalita Samani, Hasu Tanna,  Mr Gurmal Dosanjh, Becky Degia, Linda Nolan.
	

	Apologies
	Liz Mackness, Tripat Badiani, Suresh Karia. Ann Flynn, Narinder Bali.
	Actions 

	Matters Arising
	Minutes of previous meeting were approved and no matters arising.
	

	DNA update

	Becky gave feedback regarding the audit on lost appointments though patients not attending their appointments.( DNA’s)
The statistics have shown a slight increase in DNA’s, and the figures are posted in the surgery on the electronic message boards, we have also put a poster up at each site and this is also listed on the practice website for all to see.
	

	Telephones
	The telephone messages have been changed advising patients to call at different times for non-urgent requests, to ease the burden at the busiest time of the day. 8am, is in high demand due to persons needing to book urgent on the day appointments or home visits etc.
Becky explained how the calls at Parker Drive in particular are dealt with by the staff, and by asking a few simple questions such as,  “if it is urgent for that day” staff can then do their best to accommodate patients who do need to be seen and ones who can wait for a pre bookable appointment. 
Staff  do not diagnose a problem but it is part of their role to direct patients to the most appropriate pathway according to the urgency of the problem.
	

	Boundary change
	Becky explained that we have put in a proposal to have our boundary re- defined and remove some of the out laying areas, she explained that it would not mean taking anyone off the registered list, but would allow us to refuse taking patients outside of our set boundary.  
We had also thought about changing our main site to Manor and having Parker Drive as the branch site, but this is all under discussion with CCG. 
	

	Practice Name

	The group were informed that the practice name has now been changed to:

 Manor  Park  Medical  Practice.
	

	CCTV
	Becky confirmed that we have had CCTV installed at Manor Medical Centre, this covers entrances, corridors, office areas and carparks. (Not clinical rooms)  Hopefully this will deter the public from dumping rubbish in the tree areas of the car park etc.

Installation at Parker Drive will be taking place shortly.
	

	Email address


	Becky is asking for up to date email addresses on all PPG members as some did not get the details of change of meeting date in September, although text messages are sent out to the PPG member’s mobile phones.

	

	Appointment waiting times
	Becky confirmed that the checking in screen system is working and will advise you of an approx. waiting time for your appointment to see the clinician.
	

	New GP 
	We have a new GP based mainly at Parker Drive - Dr Dayah.  
The main doctors now sitting at Parker Drive are Dr Reuben, Dr Atwal and Dr Dayah.
The main doctors now sittinf at Manor Medical Centre are Dr Jawahar, Dr Selvakumar  Dr Sinha, Dr Lodhia (locum),  Annetta Toolan.(Advanced Nurse Practitioner)

	

	Flu vaccinations

	Linda explained the flu vaccinations were taking place and we had a lot of stock still to use, she explained the eligibility criteria for a free flu vaccination.

	

	
	Meeting ended at approx.  2. 30pm
	

	
	
	

	
	Date of Next meeting will be: Thurs 26th January 2017  at 1pm at Manor Medical Centre
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Minutes approved: _______________________ Date_____________

1st approved:         ________________________ Date _____________

Second:                ________________________  Date ____________

